
 
 

 

Adjunct professor Ulf Ekelund 
Inaugural seminar  

”Better Emergency Medicine through Research” 
May 13, 2014 from 14:00 hrs. (CEST) 

Room 19.06, University of Southern Denmark 

J.B. Winsløws Vej 19, 5000 Odense C 

 

On the occasion of Ulf Ekelund’s appointment as adjunct professor in emergency medicine, the 

Faculty of Health Sciences hereby invites you to attend an inaugural seminar with the following 

programme: 

 

14:00-14:05: Welcome by Kim Brixen, Head of the Institute of Clinical Research, Faculty of 

Health Sciences, University of Southern Denmark 

14.05-14.50: “Ignorance in Emergency Medicine – my own and our common” by adjunct 

professor Ulf Ekelund, Akut Medicinsk Forskningsenhed, Institute of Clinical 
Research, University of Southern Denmark 

14.50-15.35: “Emergency Medicine Research – filled with cooperation and possibilities” by 

Annmarie Lassen, professor, Akut Medicinsk Forskningsenhed, Institute of 
Clinical Research, University of Southern Denmark 

15:15-15:30: Discussion and closing of the seminar 

 

         
 

After the seminar, a reception will be held in the Eurest Cantina, J.B. Winsløws Vej 19. 

 

The Faculty of Health Sciences would like to invite all interested persons to attend the seminar 

and the subsequent reception.  

 

If you wish to participate, we kindly ask you to register here no later than May 6, 2014. 

 

Contact person: berit.pagaard@rsyd.dk   

 

Kind regards, 

Ole Skøtt 

Dean 

 

Driving directions  

http://webpay.sdu.dk/system/13may14
mailto:berit.pagaard@rsyd.dk
http://sdu.dk/servicenavigation/left/Vejviser/Odense/WinsloewTilkoersel.aspx

